
Web Site Policy Regarding External Links 
 
The Town of Sanbornton website is for informing the residents of Sanbornton of 
activities within the Town of Sanbornton, it is not for soliciting, sales/promotional 
activities or promoting political agendas.  The Town will only allow links to county, state 
or federal governmental agencies, activities of civic organizations based in the Town of 
Sanbornton and schools within the Town of Sanbornton or the Winnisquam Regional 
School District. 


